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To: Parents, Teachers & Staff
RE: Planned Asbestos Abatement Work at Lincoln Middle School
Date: May 26, 2020

Asbestos Abatement work is scheduled to be completed at Lincoln Middle School to facilitate
replacement of an air handling unit. The work is scheduled to start on June 10, 2020 and be
completed by approximately June 17, 2020.

The work will be completed by Celtic Environmental Inc, a professional asbestos abatement firm that is
licensed by the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH). Mount Prospect School District 57 has

also retained an independent third party environmental consulting firm, Ramboll US Corporation
(Ramboll) to oversee the project, conduct daily air sampling and ensure that the work is performed in
accordance with applicable rules and regulations. A representative of Ramboll will be on-site full time
monitoring the asbestos contractors work procedures.

During the abatement process, the regulations of IDPH, the Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA), the Environmental Protection Agency and local agencies will be followed. The
asbestos abatement area will be cordoned off physically from the remainder of the building and
warning signs will be posted.

We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this anticipated project. If you have any
questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Adam Parisi, Ed.S.
Assistant Superintendent for
Finance and Operations/CSBO and Treasurer

cc: Ramboll US Corporation via email.
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